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June 29, 2020

Hello,

| hope you are doing well. As our practice remains focused on providing you with
exemplary ob/gyn healthcare, | would like to share some important news.

I will be retiring in August 2020. It is not an easy chapter to close for me, but it is time.
I am so incredibly proud to have served generations of women over my 33-year career
at BOGG, including providing care to patients that | had delivered myself decades ago!
Thank you for allowing me to provide your care; the significance of experiencing life
events alongside my patients has truly made my career remarkable and fulfilling.

Throughout the years one of my goals has been to make personal contributions that
would support continuous improvements in our practice and community - to make
today better than yesterday, and tomorrow better than today. | am confident that we
will all continue to succeed in making meaningful contributions, and | have great
optimism for the future of BOGG - that makes my leaving a bit easier. As | look forward
to new adventures in retirement, please know that my colleagues at BOGG will
continue to provide exceptional care for you in the years to come. You do not need to
take any action at this time — the next time you contact us, our staff will assist you to
ensure seamless continuity of care in our practice.

As we continue to make strategic changes that will support our strong tradition of
accessible, quality healthcare for years to come, additional changes will be coming
later this summer including Dr. Christopher Ollari focusing his career on gynecologic
services, the addition of Dr. March Thompson to our skilled team of obstetricians, and
Kelly Tull, NP will join our Advanced Practice Gyn Clinicians. More information will be
provided about these changes in the coming weeks on our website (bogg.com) and on
Facebook (facebook.com/BaystateObGynGroup).

In closing, I am proud to have been part of Baystate Ob/Gyn Group, Inc. for the past
three decades. One of my favorite quotes is from Maya Angelou: “I've learned that
people will forget what you said, people will forget what you did, but people will never
forget how you made them feel.” | will never forget my friends and patients at BOGG.

If you have any questions, please contact us through your patient portal or (413) 794-
8484.

Sincerely,

Howard G. Trietsch, MD



